
 
From: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:01 PM 
To: Lori Spielman <lspielman@ELLINGTON-CT.GOV> 
Cc: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Rep. Foster, 
Jaime <Jaime.Foster@cga.ct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Request for Local Public Hearing - Petition 1558 
 
Good afternoon. 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
During a regular meeting of the Siting Council that was held on March 16, 2023, the Siting Council 
granted the requests for a public hearing on Petition No. 1558 that were received from two abutting 
property owners and the Town of Ellington Planning Department. 
 
During our next regular meeting to be held on March 30, 2023, a public hearing schedule for Petition 
1558 will be adopted.  
 
Here is a link to the record of Petition 1558 that includes, but is not limited to, the requests for a public 
hearing and the Siting Council memorandum indicating the requests were granted: 
https://portal.ct.gov/CSC/3_Petitions/Petition-Nos-1501-1600/PE1558 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience. 
 
Thanks. Have a great day. 
 
Melanie 
 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
Office 860-827-2951 
Cell 860-768-2548 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is intended only for the use of the individual(s) named above.  Information in this e-mail or any 
attachment may be confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure by state or federal law.  Any unauthorized use, dissemination, or 
copying of this message is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please refrain from reading this e-mail or any attachments and 
notify the sender immediately.  Please destroy all copies of this communication. 
 

  

https://portal.ct.gov/CSC/3_Petitions/Petition-Nos-1501-1600/PE1558


 
From: Lori Spielman <lspielman@ELLINGTON-CT.GOV>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 2:53 PM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Rep. Foster, 
Jaime <Jaime.Foster@cga.ct.gov> 
Subject: Request for Local Public Hearing - Petition 1558 
Importance: High 

Good afternoon, Ms. Bachman -  
 
Please see attached request for a local public hearing in our municipality, 
regarding Petition 1558 for a solar facility at 24 Middle Road, Ellington. This 
request has also been endorsed by State Representative Jaime Foster. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this request; looking forward to working with you on 
this.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
 

Lori Spielman 
First Selectman 

Town of Ellington 
55 Main Street 

P.O. Box 187 

Ellington, CT 06029 

 

Office: (860) 870-3100 

Fax: (860) 870-3102 

Website: www.ellington-ct.gov  

FaceBook: townofellington 

Twitter: Ellington_CT 
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